
 

Information regarding the International Child abduction Bill 2016 

This is hereby informed that the committee on Civil aspects of 

International Child Abduction Bill-2016 headed by Hon’ble Mr. Justice 

Rajesh Bindal, Judge Punjab and Haryana High Court had invited 

comments from public and stakeholders, up to 31.7.2017, on the concept 

note on the Hague convention and the draft International Child Abduction 

Bill 2016 . The Committee has received comments from various 

individuals and some organizations. The same have been compiled by the 

committee. The committee will shortly hold meetings , and would invite 

stakeholders for hearing them in person . All are requested to keep 

checking the websites of Ministry of Women and Child, Ministry of 

External Affairs, National Commission for Women, National Commission 

for Protection of Child Rights, Punjab State NRI Commission, Chandigarh 

Judicial Academy and National Judicial Academy , for details regarding 

the date time and venue of the meetings.  

 

 

        

 

 


